
***BOARD HIGHLIGHTS – June 2023*** 

• The Finance Committee met May 30.  Linda Werring will present a full budgetary report at the 
July 5 Board meeting. 

• Membership dues plus a $5.00 late fee, total of $40.00, will be collected until July.   

• Directory Ads sales ended May 31.  Anticipated delivery to the printer of the new directory is no 
later than the week of July 10.   
 

• June meeting program:  Scholarship Award Recognition. The four Clay High senior girl winners 
will share their stories.  The girls will be available for MPWC members to personally meet 
following the program.  

• Cindy Triay, our new Activities Director, is putting together an impressive list of meeting 
programs and socials. 

• The Clay Education Foundation initiated the Summer School Supply Drive, “Tools 4 Clay.”  
MPWC will be collecting NEW classroom supplies in support of this project through August.  An 
explanatory email was sent to MPWC members on June 8.  

• Starting at the July 12 general meeting, members may purchase tickets for a 50/50 raffle to help 
fund new items for our Arts & Crafts Fair baskets and silent auction. 

• The last day for Maggie’s Meals was May 25.  Thank you to all who, over the years, volunteered 
for this important endeavor.  Left-over food was transferred to the CEB Pantry, and the remaining 
monies will be used to provide food for families in Clay County. 

• Diane Lochner, our new Hospitality Chair, and Pam Young have been working diligently to 
update the packets that will be delivered to new residents.  

• Please encourage your non-member neighbors to join MPWC.   

• Officer and Committee Reports will be attached to the June 14 general meeting minutes. 


